

October 27, 2022

ASSOCIATION STAFF:

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 251-945-5112

108TH ANNUAL GATHERING OF BALDWIN BAPTISTS THANK YOU FOR MAKING THIS A MEMORABLE DAY

What a great time we had together at the 108th annual gathering of Baldwin Baptists. There was a great attendance as well as a wonderful spirit. How exciting it was to focus on missions here in Baldwin County as well as around the world. The time we spent in prayer identifying unreached people groups was especially meaningful. It was a tremendous time of fellowship as well as a delicious meal.

First Baptist Church of Bay Minette is always the perfect host. Thanks to Pastor Chip Starnes, staff, greeters, kitchen crew and others who volunteered to make this such a special morning. Thanks to Corey Stringer for leading us in dynamic praise and worship. Let me also express my special thanks to IMB Missionary Jamison Work who gave us a great challenge in his message.

Thanks to all who set up displays that gave us a visual of Great Commission ministries here and around the world. The video by power productions also gave us a visual of just some of the ministries through our association.

A special thanks to our associational staff who planned and worked for months to make this time special. Thanks to John Pratt for his outstanding leadership as our moderator these past two years and to Andy McClellan for being our Vice Moderator. Josh Vance was elected as your new moderator and Brad Baxter as Vice Moderator. Effective budgets were also approved for the association and Camp Baldwin for 2023.

Our theme was "Because They Have Never Heard". Please continue to pray diligently for our faithfulness in sharing the gospel in Baldwin County and supporting our missionaries around the world.

Rick Ellison
Director Of Missions













The Baldwin Baptist Association is happy to announce that we are partnering with Gulf Coast Baptist Church in Golden Meadow, LA again this year! They have requested 110 BACKPACKS! If your church is interested in being a vital part of this mission opportunity, please contact Angie Estes at (251)945-5112 or office@baldwinbaptist.com for more information on how you help!

We are also looking for volunteers to go serve with us at the Distribution Block Party on December 17, 2022.

POSITIONS AVAILABLE:

Bromley Baptist
Bi-vocational Pastor
Email resume to:

bromleybaptist316@att.net

<u>Durant Chapel Baptist</u> Part-time Youth Minister

Email resume to: kquinley@gmail.com

Fairhope Avenue Baptist

Pianist

Email resume to: fairhopeavenue@outlook.com

BC Foley

PT Position Media Tech for AV

Please send resumes to office@fbcfoley.com
First Baptist Gulf Shores
Early Growth Center:
FT/PT Childcare Worker
Email resume to:

egc@fbcgulf.com Hamilton Baptist

Pianist: Paid, Weekly, Year Round

Email resume to: hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com

Hamilton Baptist
Bi-Vocational Music Minister

Bi-Vocational Mu Email resume to:

hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com

Loxley First Baptist

Part-time Nursery Worker

Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com

Loxley First Baptist
Part-time Worship Leader

Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com

Magnolia Springs Baptist
Part-time Youth Leader

Email resume to: pastorgreg2@gmail.com Or call Pastor Greg at (812)746-8589

New Life Baptist
Music Minister

Email application to: Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com Perdido Beach Baptist
Part-time Music Leader

Sunday AM service. Contact Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062

Southside Baptist
Pianist

Email resume to: susnconway@aol.com Stapleton Baptist Custodian

Custodian
Bi-Weekly
Email Wendy Stringer:
stringerwendy@gmail.com